
RESOLUTION ON THE STUDENT LIFE VILLAGE 

WHEREAS, the Board of Visitors desires to rescind the Board's actions of November 
13, 2022, adopting the 2022 Student Life Village Master Plan as a Supplement to 
Beyond Boundaries 2047 and restore the original unamended Beyond Boundaries 
2047 as adopted in 2018; and, 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Virginia Tech Board of Visitors 
hereby rescinds the November 13, 2022, adoption of the Student Life Village 
Amendment to the Campus Master Plan as a supplement to Beyond Boundaries 
2047; and  

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the original version of Beyond Boundaries Master 
Plan without the Student Life Village supplement will remain in full force and effect; 
and  

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that all planning and expenditure of funds on the 
Student Life Village cease immediately, including without limitation that the 
expenditure of any funds for planning Phase I of the Student Life Village approved by 
action of the Board of Visitors on June 6, 2023, be halted as soon as practicable under 
the existing contractual arrangements; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the university take the necessary actions to 
remove all references to the Student Life Village from all university planning, 
budgetary, and capital outlay documents; and  

LASTLY, BE IT RESOLVED that on or before the August 2025 meeting of the Board 
of Visitors, the university shall present to the Board a report revising the Six- Year 
Plan and reprojecting deployment of the university debt capacity without the 
construction of Phase I of the Student Life Village.  

RECOMMENDATION: 
That the resolution on the Student Life Village be approved. 
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